
Rippowam Middle School IB MYP Student Grace Huber Creates Local Newscast on The New SHS 
IBDP.  
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The Stamford High School IBDP was visited this month by IB Middle Years Programme (MYP) 
student Grace Huber from Rippowam Middle School in Stamford. Grace, a student specially 
picked by her teacher to be a member of Rippowam's Raptorvision Class, opted to complete a 
special Raptorvision Project on the SHS IBDP.  
​ 
Students in Raptorvision are asked to complete a Fox News Project. For this project, students 
must research and develop a news story on a local topic. To create this news story, students 
are required to create interviewer questions, conduct research and record several hours of 
footage. Students must than edit the footage and include an intro and conclusion to the 
segment. Their final product is eligible to be entered in to Fox News Competition!  
​ 
To complete her project, Grace visited Stamford High one morning and interviewed two IBDP 
Cohort 1 students,  an IBDP teacher and the IB Coordinator as part of her work. We can not 
wait to see how her project turns out and wish her all the best of luck. We hope one day 
someone will be interviewing her as an IBDP graduate. 
​ 
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